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24 June 2022 

 

To Parents and Guardians of pupils in the Senior School 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

Judo Club – Autumn Term 2022 

 

Judo Club will continue in the Autumn Term. The club will still take place at 4.15pm to 5.30pm on 

Thursdays in the Stephen Smith Room in the School Sports Centre.  

 

The dates for the Autumn Term are: 

  

 8 September 2022 

 15 September 2022 

 22 September 2022 

 29 September 2022 

 6 October 2022 

 13 October 2022 

 3 November 2022 

 10 November 2022 

 17 November 2022 

 24 November 2022 

 1 December 2022 

 8 December 2022 

 

                                                      

There are limited places and these will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  Please 

sign-up by contacting Bob Marshall via email: Bob.marshall59@sky.com and by logging on to 

WisePay to make the payment. 

 

This 12 week course will cost £79 with an additional cost of £15 to join the national governing 
body (NAKMAS) (this is for new members). This fee includes a grading test at the end of the term.  

 

If you require any further information please contact me or Mr Marshall. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Andrew Patterson 

ITT, Alumni, Charity and Partnership Coordinator 
andrew.patterson@caterhamschool.co.uk 
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